Minutes of the Talysarn & Nantlle Partnership 10.05.2010

Llys Llywelyn, Nantlle 7pm.

Present: Cadeirydd Ian Hughes, Brenda Roberts, Gwynne Williams, Mareth Williams, Vera Jones, Richard Grover, Margaret Shakespeare, Ifan Llewelyn Jones, Gwen Thirsk, Glenys Williams, Ann Llwyd (Interpreter).

No Apologies: Dilwyn Lloyd

1. Apologies: Nerys Williams, Lis Woodford, Sue Jones, O P Huws, Wena Roberts 
2. Notice of Any Other Matter: 


Nora Jones has resigned.  A letter to be sent thanking Nora for her services whilst on the Partnership.  

Financial Report 
3. Declaration of Interest:  None.  


4. Minutes of the last meeting: 
Energy Project:  Need to change to A local Welsh speaking volunteer helped out.  

Correct – Gwynne Williams proposed, Brenda Roberts seconded.
Matters arising:

Redline Karting – Glenys explained that the course has had to be postponed until after the half-term holidays.  

Green Day – Gwen stated that Steve Woosey will have an exhibition on in the Ganolfan on Thursday afternoon.       
Environment Trip:  No date has been fixed as yet.  Gwen is sorting out the arrangements. 
5. Update by Partnership Staff: Gwen asked members how they would like to receive the updates.  

Updates written on paper and any questions to be asked on the evening.  Working groups to take turns and give a presentation / update at the Partnership meetings. 

Margaret Shakespeare propsed and Vera Jones seconded. 
Margaret asked that the Open Meeting be put on the next meeting’s agenda.
A discussion was held regarding holding the Partnership meetings every 6 weeks.  Decision to be made at the next meeting. 
Gwen stated that the Youth Project Worker, Wendy Thomas-Ellis, had been appointed on Friday.  Ian Hughes proposed that she be invited to the Siop Siarad on Thursday 20.05.10              
6. Developing the Partnership:

Gwen eager to see how we work as a group.     
Gwen asked the question “Where would you like to be in 2 years?” 
Everyone to think about this before the next meeting. Things to think about – Skills, Training and Developing the Group.
7. Any Other Matter
Financial Report
Gwen explained the financial report. The only report that was handed out was the Core Funding Report – need to bring the Non-Core report to the next meeting. 
Wages – had not been updated – Ifan Ll Jones to discuss this with Lyndsey Jones.
Underspend / Overspend – Should be empty at the moment.  Ifan Ll Jones to discuss with Lyndsey Jones. 
Yellow Column – not relevant to us so needs to be hidden from now on.  
AMR – Ifan explained what the AMR form was.  Gwen was keen for everyone to have a look at it once it has been completed.  It will have to be emailed to everyone as it isn’t possible to print out.  Some members do not have a computer so they will have to go to the office and have a look at it there – Margaret Shakespeare, Brenda Roberts, Vera Jones and Mareth Williams.  
Date and venue of next meeting:  14th June 2010 at Llys Llywelyn, Nantlle at 7pm.  
Minutes 10.05.10

